
Good Afternoon,   
 
  
On Thursday evening, February 14th, we shared the following documents with the 
Board of Education.   
 
  
https://www.lanecc.edu/sites/default/files/budget/boe_budget_update_2.14.19.pdf  
 
  
The Budget Development Subcommittee is meeting weekly and sponsored a campus-
wide budget forum today. I appreciate those of you who were able to attend and 
participate. Our next forum will be held on March 19, 2019. Room details and time will 
come from College Council.  
 
  
There is a wealth of information and resources available on our budget website:   
 
  
https://www.lanecc.edu/budget/19-20-budget-development  
 
  
It is important that you engage in our planning and budget development work so that we 
can bring out the best thinking, strategic innovations, and Titan Pride.  
 
  
Thank you for all you do for our students  
 
  
Brian   
 
  
 


